
From: Solaimanian, Jamal
To: Charlie Anderson
Cc: Deardoff, Amy; McWilliams, Katherine
Subject: RE: ARG590000
Date: Wednesday, April 20, 2016 1:23:58 PM

Mr. Anderson,
 
We have received your comment and is currently being processed and should show on our web site
tomorrow. Thanks.
 

Jamal Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E.
Engineering Supervisor
Office of Water Quality, ADEQ
501-682-0620
jamal@adeq.state.ar.us
 
From: Charlie Anderson [mailto:charlieanderson1923@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2016 1:16 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comments; Deardoff, Amy; Solaimanian, Jamal
Subject: ARG590000
 
Hello.
 
I have tried to find the ARG590000 comments online. I have not been able to find mine
online. Do you know if ADEQ received them? Are you still in the process of posting them?
Am I looking in the correct place? 
https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/home/pdssql/p_permits_online_npdes_additonal.aspx?
PmtNbr=ARG590000&Category=PermitInformation&Title=Permit%20Information 
 
Thank you. 
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